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Iowa Health Care Association Foundation launches new 
COVID-19 vaccine education campaign – 
“Get the Facts About the Vax” 
The Iowa Health Care Association Foundation (IHCA) has recently launched a new 
statewide COVID-19 vaccine education campaign, “Get the Facts About the Vax”. Made 
possible by a grant from the Iowa Department of Public Health’s COVID-19 Vaccine and 
Health Equity Grants Program, this campaign engages trusted peers to encourage fellow 
health care workers to learn more about vaccination from reputable medical resources. 

Visit https://getfactsaboutvax.com/ to learn more! 
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